
Cockburn Recreation Club NSRF 

Pracsys was commissioned by the City of 

Cockburn to conduct a cost benefit and 

financial analysis relating to the relocation of 

the Cockburn Bowling and Recreation Club 

(CBRC) and development of the new multi-

purpose Cockburn Bowling and Recreation 

Facility (CBRF) in Yangebup. The City of 

Cockburn is seeking funding from the 

National Stronger Regions Fund (NSRF) to relocate the CBRC to the new Yangebup location. This 

will enable the club to improve community accessibility, capture future population growth benefits 

and achieve the strategic goals for Bowls WA. 

Pracsys provided analytic support to provide an evidence base around two key technical elements 

of the NSRF application: 

• Estimation of the socio-economic impact of the proposed recreation club’s relocation 

• Assessment of the sustainability of the proposed recreation club’s business model 

Outcomes: The results of the economic analysis indicated that the construction of the project is 

likely to have significant economic and social benefits for the City of Cockburn and the South West 

Metropolitan Region.  

The City of Cockburn was successful in securing $4,556,287 from the NSRF in support of this project. 
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